
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Patricia Hartung' <pchartung@uppersavannah.com> 

Date: 1/10/2013 8:14:59 AM
Subject: RE: Meeting at Senior Options on Friday

Thanks. I will see you at 10:00 Friday. 

Tony

From: Patricia Hartung [mailto:pchartung@uppersavannah.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 11:11 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Linda McAllister; Vanessa Wideman; Sam Leaman; jameshill@senioroptions.org
Subject: Meeting at Senior Options on Friday

Tony.

A meeting has been set up with Senior Options in Laurens County this Friday at 10:00 am (address: 512
Professional Park Rd, Clinton -  behind the hospital halfway between Clinton and Laurens).

The meeting attendees will consist of:

James Hill, Senior Options (may be others from his office present)
Vanessa Wideman, USCOG
Linda McAllister, USCOG
Trish Hartung, USCOG
Tony Kester, Lt. Governor's Office on Aging (may be others from his office present)

Thank you for your willingness to come to Laurens County. Hopefully, we will all leave that meeting with a 
clear and exact understanding of what is expected to resolve the “assessment” issue permanently so that we can 
move forward.

Trish

Patricia C. Hartung
Executive Director | Upper Savannah Council of Governments 
PO Box 1366 | Greenwood, SC 29648 
864.941.8051 Direct | 864.941.8090 Fax 
www.uppersavannah.com
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